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October 4, 2023 

Ms. Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 

RE: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
2024 Rebasing Application 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2022-0200 

Enbridge Gas filed a letter dated September 26, 2023, informing the OEB of its intent to 
file updated Phase 2 evidence on October 26, 2023. The letter recommended starting 
Phase 2 as soon as possible to allow Enbridge Gas to prepare its 2025 rates application 
in a timely manner to set rates on a prospective basis effective January 1, 2025. 

The OEB would prefer Enbridge Gas to file its updated Phase 2 evidence in January 
2024. This is preferable to filing now to mitigate the possibility of updates being required 
later. The OEB is of the view that filing in January 2024 will allow sufficient time for 
approval of 2025 rates in time for January 1, 2025 implementation. 

The OEB expects to issue the Phase 1 decision by the end of 2023. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

cc: All parties in EB-2022-0200 
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